
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING COMMITTEE 

APRIL 5, 2011 

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance:  

Tony Gonsalves, Chair    Priscilla Smith. Secretary                 

Jim Smith, Co-Chair     Richard Graham II      

Elaine Eisberg                   

Absent:  Mitch Klein     Also absent, Chuck Keener, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from the February meeting was adopted.        

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the April meeting was adopted. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  Pedestrian crossing 

2. Sidewalk improvement 

3. Fort  Fisher Blvd. Parking spaces 

4. Addition of “P” Parking signs 

5. The committee is still waiting for approval from DOT for items 1-4. 

6. TDA involvement for Parking Map.  Dick Graham has been handling this item.  He 

reports that there are new people involved and he has been in touch with Jodi Hardee 

from marketing/Cape Fear Coast. He will continue working on the map. 

7. Joe Eakes Park is on hold until after the Festival. 

8. Corral Parking.  This is on hold until we hear from DOT. 

9.  Review list of goals for 2011-2012.  They have been submitted to council.  

10. Update on progress of Beach sign count at CAMA locations.  This is on hold until we 

receive Mitch’s report                                         

11. Withers & Ravenel will do the final Corral Parking map once we get approval from DOT 

for an entrance from K Avenue.  There are two to three hours available for this work. 

12. Update from Mike Lovell regarding parking, signs and Crosswalk is on hold until we 

hear from DOT. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Boardwalk extension south of Kure Beach Pier has been tabled indefinitely by Town 

Council. 

2. Survey that was sent to home owners regarding lighting at Joe Eakes Park showed no 

objections voiced or written. 

3. Fence by the basketball court will be installed after the street festival.  The cost of 

$2087.00 will be paid out of SLAP’S funds 



The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 PM. The next scheduled meeting will be on May 3
rd
 at 

5:00PM at the Town Hall 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 

.  


